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The last Newsletter was written in late September and included accounts of all the Summer trips.   Since then we experienced some brilliant weather in October and the few who went on the two day meets then were rewarded with excellent conditions.  The photos below were taken on 9th October when Ben Oss and Beinn Dhubchraig were climbed.   On that same day I was on Goat Fell on Arran with my family and I include a photo I took at the top  which shows the same perfect weather.    I just had a tee shirt with no fleece of any sort when sitting on top.   It was hard to believe it was October!
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    Family on Goatfell  - same day
Two weeks later Catherine and David climbed the Glen Falloch Corbett, Meall an Fhudair
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Regarding future events, four members of the committee met in late November to plan the 2017 Day Meet list.   The result can now be seen on the Club website but I will attach it along with this Newsletter.    The aim was to keep to the pattern of longer days in midsummer and sticking to shorter walks nearer to home when the daylight hours are short.    Where conditions were such that a hill on the 2016 list didn’t actually get climbed it has in most cases been repeated on the 2017 list.
The usual arrangements will apply for the New Year Barry Buddon Meet.    If you hope to go let me know, in case the forecast is such that a decision gets made to change it to the more sheltered Tentsmuir Beach and Forest.   If that happens, apart from the issue of coordinating the transport, all those planning to come need to be told of the change.
I have already been given the date for the annual Mountain Mind Quiz.    It is being held on Wednesday 8th March at the Queens Hotel, Dundee.   Given that we have longer advance notice of this date hopefully enough  potential team members will note the date in their diaries and manage to keep it free.

Finally, a reminder that the AGM will be held at 
St Andrews Town Hall on Wednesday 18th January 2017 at 7.00pm.                    
The formal business will as usual be followed by a Quiz which will be presented by Harry who was last year’s winner.
Jean
